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38 M3 Valluvar Street, Avinashi-641 654 

Mobile : + 91 9942753335,Web: www.nallathunanbarkaltrust.com, Mail : nallathuravi@gmail.com 

 

From  

Nallthu Nanbarkal Arakattalai, 

38 M3 Valluvar Street, 

Avinashi-641 654 

Reg No : 2/BK IV/2018 

 

Subject: Construct of Anbu Nal Suvar at Avinashi (Opp to Old Bus Stand)  

 

Dear Sir, 

Type of Project  

Nallthu Nanbarkal Arakatalai have planned to build Anabu Nalsuvar (opposite to old bus stand) 

Approved by  

 State high way Department 

 Avinashi Town Panchayat  

 Board of District Control  

 

Object of Anabu Nalsuvar 

People can donate materials which is not used or excess materials like food, Clothes, Electrical 

devices, Books, Stationaries and Toys. All the materials will be placed at Anbu Nal suvar Racks. 

People can come and take these materials those who cannot afford for these materials.  

Other Features 

We would plan to install Sanitary napkin machine and dispose Sanitary napkin machine. We believe 

that sanitary napkin machine will be very helpful and useful for female children those who study at 

Govt hr. Girls School Avinashi near our premise and public also. 

a. Cold Storage for Food (Refrigerator)  

b. Water Filter for Drinking 
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c. First Aid Kits 

d. Solar Lights 

Size of the Area 

Project Area - 37*15 Feet  

Project Status 

 Floor work has been completed 

 Wall painting work has been completed 

 Faber Blocks has been completed 

Pending Works 

 Roof to be Completed  

 Racks  

 Grill Fencing  

We are working with few contributors to complete the projects. Some contributors accepted to 

complete some part of the work in this projects. 

We are looking for donors to complete roofing work. If once roofing work is completed, we can 

initiate the project as earlier as possible.  

 

With Regards 

 

GV.Ravi Kumar 

President 
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